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Patriarch Irinej of Serbia completes his visit to Moscow

On 7 December 2017, His Holiness Patriarch Irinej of Serbia who had taken part in the celebrations
marking the centenary of the restoration of the Patriarchate in the Russian Orthodox Church completed
his visit to Moscow.

His Holiness Patriarch Irinej was accompanied by Archimandrite Stefan (Sari¢) and Mr. Dejan Nakié.
At the Sheremetyevo Airport, the guests were seen off by Metropolitan Alexander of Bryansk and
Sevsk, Bishop Andrei of Rossosh and Ostrogozhsk, Archpriest Igor Yakimchuk, DECR secretary for

inter-Orthodox relations; and Mr. Andrei Khoshev, DECR staff member.
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